
 

From the Pastor                                             April 11, 2021 
 

        A church is a “called out” fellowship 
to fulfill the Great Commission. Jesus            
instructed us ALL to GO into ALL the 
world and to share the Good News with 
every person. The world needs some 
Good News!  Amid all of the conflict and 

confusion, we are so glad to be a part of the beacon of hope 
for a needy world.  Pray that God will use each of us to be  
good and godly witnesses. 
 If ever the outreach of a Bible-believing church has 
been needed...IT IS NOW!  Please pray with me that we will 
remain true to our purpose as a church.  That purpose is to 
EVANGELIZE THE LOST, to EDIFY THE SAVED, and to         
ENCOURAGE THE BELIEVER.  The hour is crucial, and the 
time is urgent.  May we keep a vision for “the bus routes to 
the regions beyond.”  JESUS IS COMING!  
  

 

 
The ROOF PROJECT is making good progress.  We need to 
raise the remaining $6,650 to cross the finish 
line.  We can’t stop now!   Victory is in sight.  
Pray for God to lead in the supplying of the 
funds.  The need is great.  The Lord willing,              

repairs on the gym roof will begin in the near 
future.  Thank you for being involved! 

 

 

 
SURVIVAL KIDS CLUB resumes this coming 
Wednesday night (April 14th) at 7:00 for our 

youth who are 4 years old up through those in the 
6th grade!!  Parents, please bring your children to 
the lower gym entrance where teachers will meet 
them and take them to their respective classes. 

  



A BAPTISM is scheduled for tonight at the 
close of the service.  All candidates please meet 
with Pastor at 5:30 this afternoon in the choir 

room.  All you need is provided. 
 

 

 

ONE-DAY REVIVAL with Evangelist Scott 
Pauley...Join us for three great services on May 
30th!  Pray much and plan to be at each service.  

This is a good time to invite a friend or loved 
one to be your guest! 

 

  
 

Please pray a special prayer for Wayne Marlowe as he                          
battles pneumonia. 

 

 
 

 

REMINDER...The deadline for turning in pictures 
for our MEMORY PRESENTATION is April 28th.  

We want to give thanks to God for those who 
have been associated with our church and are 
now in Heaven.  Thank you for participating! 

 

 

Stewardship Report 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Tithes & Offerings…….$   7,443.91 
Faith Promise .................        565.00 
Missions ..........................        105.00 
Roof .................................     5,152.00 
Miscellaneous .................          64.00                                           
 
 

TOTAL .......................... $13,329.91 

Serving In The Nursery:    
 
 
 

 
Sunday Morning: 

Terri Marlowe 
  

Sunday Evening: 
Cindy Cahoon 

 

Wednesday Evening: 
Melissa Marlowe 

 

 


